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Employees want:

• Information that’s easy to understand

• More resources

• Better support

HR & Communications working collaboratively 

to improve Open Enrollment communications

Making informed choices



• Updated all materials with plain language, better design

• Better information that’s easy to understand

• A strategic communications plan, utilizing many different 

methods, tracking engagement

– First e-mail: 30% open rate

– Average open rate: 20% 

Easier to understand



Many employees are paying more than they need to!

Health Partners found that among ATU employees:

• 60% would save money by switching to a different plan

• $254 is the minimum annual savings among those

• Average estimated savings are $1000 - $2800 per 

person

More resources: Potential Savings



• Personalized letters to ATU employees with 

their potential savings

• This year – all ATU employees

• All employees in future

More resources: Personalized letters

• 6 versions of letter

• Targeted based on level of 

engagement, average family 

size, estimated savings



• The updated materials will allow HR staff to spend 

more time working one-on-one with employees, rather 

than answering basic questions due to lack of 

understanding or ability to find information

• Adapted schedule for Open Houses throughout 

October will make it easier for staff to attend; also 

doing better promotion of them

Better Support



Late October: Full enrollment packets arrive in homes, 

will include schedule for open houses and opportunities 

for on-site assistance 

Open Enrollment: October 31 – November 18

On-site meetings begin: October 31

Important Dates



HR Staff are here to help!

• Call 651-602-1601

• Visits Benefits page on MetNet

• Go to healthpartners.com/metropolitancouncil

Questions?


